From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 December 2014 17:15
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

[bookmark: _GoBack]Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:14 PM on 09 Dec 2014 from Miss Helen Priestley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Helen Priestley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Little London Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I live pretty near Swalcliffe Park and enjoy the events they put on. It helped me become part of the community when I moved to Sibford 8 years ago, volunteering at the events and getting to know people. This seems an acceptable way to diversify and contribute to farms to be viable, keeping the landscape beautiful, but allowing it to be used for the enjoyment of others a lot more than it would if it was only farm land. Its also good to see the small businesses that are at the events (caterers etc) and the jobs for farriers and vets that equestrianism supports.




